

PRESS RELEASE

Suggested headline: In Search of Exhibit Material

For Immediate Release – January 12, 2017

Due to popular response, the Museum of Chincoteague Island is extending and expanding its exhibit "When Assateague was Home". All are welcome to view the updated exhibit when the Museum reopens in late March. The exhibit features personal memories, photographs, and artifacts relating to Assateague Village from the 19th and 20th centuries.

The Museum is urgently asking anyone who has stories, memories, and/or artifacts (to loan or photograph) relating to Assateague Village to please contact us. If you're willing to share a memory, the Museum will set up an interview with you.

Please contact the Museum at (757) 336-6117 or museumofci@gmail.com.

Don't let the stories of this unique community be lost!

Stayed tuned for exciting, collaborative events happening at the Museum and other Chincoteague Island cultural organizations to celebrate Heritage Days, March 24-26.